






Community Meeting Report 
 

Petitioner: Katarzyna Dec for Express Detailing 
Rezoning Petition No. 2015-110 

7601 Old Statesville Rd., Charlotte, NC 
6:00 pm, September 15, 2015 

 
    This Community Meeting Report is being filed with the Office of the City Clerk and the Charlotte-
Mecklenburg Planning Commission pursuant to the provisions of the City of Charlotte Zoning Ordinance. 
 
PERSONS AND ORGANIZATIONS CONTACTED WITH DATE AND EXPLANATION OF 
HOW CONTACTED: 
 
    A representative of the Petitoner mailed a written notice of the date, time and location of the 
Community Meeting to the individuals and organizations set out on Exhibit A attached hereto by 
depositing such notice in the U.S. Mail on September 1, 2015.  A copy of the written notice is attached 
hereto as Exhibit B. 
 
DATE, TIME AND LOCATION OF MEETING:     The community meeting was held on September 
15, 2015 at 6:00 pm at 7601 Old Statesville Rd., Charlotte, NC. 
 
PERSONS IN ATTENDANCE AT MEETING (SEE ATTACHED COPY OF SIGN-IN SHEET): 
 
The Community meeting was attended by those individuals identified on the sign-in sheet 
attached hereto as Exhibit C. The petitioner was represented at the Community Meeting by: 
 
Robert Nowak - owner,   Charles Wilber - Wilber Associates,  Architect,  
Debbie Snider - Wilber Associates 
 
SUMMARY OF PRESENTATION/DISCUSSION: 
 
The petitioner’s agent, Charles Wilber, welcomed the attendees and introduced the Petitioner’s team, 
Robert Nowak and Debbie Snider.  Mr. Wilber indicated that the Petitioner proposed to rezone an 
approximate total of 3 acres in the areas adjacent to where they were standing from A. I-1(CD) B. R-MH 
and B-2 to A. B-2(CD) B. B-2 (CD). Charles explained the rezoning process in general and stated that the 
purpose of the meeting was to discuss the rezoning request and the conditional site plan and respond to 
questions and concerns from nearby residents and property owners. 
 
Mr. Wilber provided background information about the Petitioner’s experience and the typical operation 
of its facilities. He then presented the site plan and pointed out various commitments made by the 
Petitioner. Mr. Wilber showed the proposed building and discussed the design of the proposed facility. 
 
John Edwards raised his hand and was recognized by Mr. Wilber.  Mr. Edwards said, “I am afraid this 
rezoning will lower the value of my land.” 
 
Mr. Wilber replied, “That is a legitimate concern. But actually your land value should increase because 
the proposed zoning is more restrictive. 
 
Mr. Edwards said, “Oh, in that case, I’m fine with the rezoning.  I got the land from my cousin, but I’ve 
never even seen it.” 



Charles replied, “ Well, it’s just a very short walk over there. Why don’t we go now and look at it?” 
 
Mr. Edwards replied, “ No, I just don’t feel like. I must go to Myer’s Park Presbyterian Church for a 
meeting.” 
 
Mr. Walter Ballard made no comment. 
 
Everyone departed. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, this 17th day of September, 2015 
 
 
cc: LaQuett White, Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 
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